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THE RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE GOVERNING BODY 

CITY OF CHETOPA, KANSAS 

September 8, 2020 

 The Chetopa City Council met in special session on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 7:00 

p.m., at City Hall for the specific purpose of holding a public meeting and public hearing for the 

KDHE SRF application and a public hearing for the CDBG application for the wastewater 

collection system improvements project. 

 

PRESIDING:  Mayor Tammy Bushong. 

 

PRESENT:  Council Members/Gary W. Bryant, Juanita Kepner, Geraldine Castle, Ernie Wulf, 

Carthen Nash and Linda Seaman. 

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Clerk/Toni A. Crumrine, Police Chief Scott Feagan, Attorney Shane 

Adamson, Lee Bushong, David Hubbell, Carey Spoon and Bruce Boettcher. 

 

 Mayor Tammy Bushong led the council and visitors in the Pledge of allegiance and 

opened the special meeting in prayer. 

 Bruce Boettcher, Project Manager with BG Consultants, handed out a power point 

presentation and discussed the project.  Visitor David Hubbell voiced his support of the project 

as he owns property where bypasses occur and stated that something did need done. 

 Carey Spoon with Southeast Kansas Regional Planning Commission (SEKRPC) 

presented forms to be executed and asked if they needed to be discussed individually and it was 

agreed that they did not. 

 Motion by Nash, second by Kepner to sign the required forms for the grant, financing and 

engineering.  Motion carried. 

 Forms for the administration of the CDBG and KDHE and the engineering contract, other 

resolutions and required forms were signed by the mayor and clerk. 

 Motion by Nash, second by Kepner to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

 

 

Seal 

              

        Mayor 

       

 City Clerk 

 


